
 
 

 
 

June 26, 2024 
 
Austin Arthur 
12200 West Colonial Dr. 
Winter Garden, FL 
 
Mr. Austin Arthur: 
 
I am pleased to extend my heartfelt congratulations on receiving the esteemed 
endorsement of the Orange County Sheriff’s Fraternal Order of Police Lodge #93 for 
your election to the office of Orange County Commissioner – District 1. This 
endorsement is a testament to your unwavering commitment to supporting law 
enforcement and your exceptional leadership qualities that you will bring to our 
community. 
 
In the upcoming election, we proudly stand behind you, confident that your service as 
an Orange County Commissioner will contribute to the betterment of our community. 
Your Endorsement by the Orange County Sheriff’s Fraternal Order of Police Lodge #93 
reflects the trust and respect you have earned among those who dedicate their lives to 
protecting and serving.  
 
We Look forward to supporting you in your election and witnessing the positive impact 
your leadership will undoubtedly bring to the Orange County community. 
 
 
Fraternally, 
 
 
 
 
Jeff Stinson, President 
Fraternal Order of Police, Lodge #93  
 


